July 14, 1989

Mr. Simeon Dibeyan, Chairman
Armenian Church Council of Atlanta
6382 Jerri Court

Riverdale, Georgia 30296

Dear Mr. Diboyan:

We are writing to confirm basic governing tenets of
the Atlanta Church Council as communicated to you by the
Rev. Fr. Vertanes Kalayjian during his visit te your com-
muhity on June 3-4, 1989.

Kindly note that the Council should:

1. Maintain a distinct and independent identity and
operation, responsible and accountable only to
Diccesan authority.

2. Keep all financial records under its jurisdiction.

3. Support, encourage and participate in Prelacy and
Cultural Association activities but step short of
formally issuing joint invitations and other
documents.

1f you have any questions concerning these procedurzal
guidelines, kindly contact our office for clarification.

God bless you and may His wisdom and love dwell
abundantly in the Atlanta community and guide its growth
and future.

Prayerfully,

Archhishop Torkem Manocgian
Primate



